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To whom it may concern 

 

Re: H²0 Building Services 

 

 

H²0 have been helping us reduce our water usage and liability for over a year. 

I have found them extremely helpful, very responsive to requests for help and information and with 

great expert knowledge 

They have helped us reclaim and save a considerable amount of money during this period and I 

would not hesitate to recommend them to other clients 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Alex Wells 

Energy Manager 


